<u>Join Us for Coffee Hour</u>: We invite everyone for Fellowship in the Mayflower Room after Sunday worship for refreshments and conversation. As of now, we're serving just beverages -coffee, tea, juice, etc... but we hope to begin serving snacks on a regular basis as the Covid situation improves.

Volunteers Needed to Go Through Rooms: We're looking for people to help go through the rooms in the church to find and throw out things we DO NOT NEED if we move. (Note: This is opposite of messages sent previously about finding things we should KEEP). Need individuals or 2-person teams to go through a particular room, or rooms, in the church. There is a signup sheet in the sanctuary with rooms you can choose. Feel free to come to the church on your own time if you have a key, or you can stop in Wed., Thurs., or Fri. from 1-3 pm when the secretary is here to let you inside. If items can't be easily discarded, please list the item on a sheet of paper and leave it in the Moderator's mailbox. Items we decide we don't need but still have value will be offered to members and friends for sale, or just given away.

<u>Altar Flowers</u>: If you'd like to dedicate flowers in memory of, or in honor of, loved ones, people in the church, or special occasions, contact the office by phone (313-271-8552) or email (<u>dccucc@gmail.com</u>) and let Liz know the Sunday on which you'd like flowers for the altar and details of your dedication. The cost is \$15, payable to the church, which can be placed in the offering plate on Sunday or dropped off/mailed to the church. Payment should be made prior to the Sunday of dedication.

Give Online at Your Convenience: Make your regular offering online...or schedule automatic payments! Go to www.dccdearborn.org and click on the yellow "Donate" button. You DO NOT need a PayPal account. You can pay with a credit card by simply entering the information asked for. If you use Facebook, go to "Dearborn Congregational Church, UCC" and you'll see a 'Pinned' post on the right side of the page with a Donate link. We invite you to take advantage of this feature. Thank you for giving, and God bless.

<u>Donate to Downriver for Veterans</u>: We are collecting non-perishable food, personal care items, clothing, and pillows for Downriver for Veterans in Wyandotte. Place your items in a plastic bag and leave in the bin or the basket behind the pews. Any and all donations are deeply appreciated by the volunteers at DFV!

Dear Church Family:

With supreme warmth and sincerity, I thank everyone who offered positive words, cheerful wishes, loving hugs, uplifting texts and emails, as well as the ultimate: prayers for my surgery and recovery!

You are the BEST little Church Family!

Lovingly, Linda

DEARBORN CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

16350 Rotunda Drive Dearborn, MI 48120 (313) 271-8552

Prayer Concerns October 3, 2021

Baby Kayden, 09/05, Friend of Linda Haling

Joann Herron, 09/19, Friend of Teresa Curless,

Cindy Toma, 08/08, Friend of Tammy Jabtecki

Michelle Campeau, 08/15, Daughter of Polly Fitzpatrick

Still awaits a heart transplant

Stomach Cancer

Stage 4 liver cancer

Undergoing Treatment

Lew Worthington, 08/01
Gail Waggoner,
Pat Stacho, 09/19
Sue Wilson,
Carrie Goldie,
Good news! His condition is improving!
Ongoing Health Concern
Ongoing Health Concern
Ongoing Health Concern
Ongoing Health Concern

Prayers of Thanksgiving for Tom Schlaff, He is recovering well from his eye surgeries. The Dr. said he is doing well and can resume normal activities.



The altar flowers this morning are from Mark and Susan Dobronski, in loving memory of Frank and Jane Haling, long-time members of of Greenfield Church, and in celebration of Jane's 95th birthday, which would have been October 7, 2021.

SERVING TODAY

Speaker: Music Director: Liturgist: Usher: Brian Sampson Brian Sampson Nancy Wolter John Peters